
 

 

    
 
 
October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Head Lice 
 
We have been made aware of a potential case of head lice within school.  Please do your 
part to prevent the spread of this communicable condition by checking your child(ren) daily 
for the next few weeks, and on a regular basis thereafter.  Lice infestation is much easier to 
treat if caught early. 
 
Please click on the following link for further information about head lice: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-
and-nits 
 
Regards 
 
Higham Lane School 
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